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Minutes of Henfynyw Community Council meeting 

held at Llwyncelyn Memorial Hall on                            

09th October 2018 at 7.30 pm 
Present:  

Councillors Carys Morgan (Chair), Ruby Williams, Wyn Evans, and 

Barry Owen. 

Also present:  

Our County Councillor Marc Davies and the Clerk. 

Apologies:  

Councillors Garym Roberts, Wyn Jones, Eiddwen Merritt,          

Jocelyn Andrew and Gerallt Davies. 

Disclosure of personal and prejudicial interests: 

None. 

Confirmation of last month’s meeting:  

It was resolved to approve the minutes of the monthly meeting held 

in September and they were signed as being correct by the 

Chairman. 

Matters arising from the meeting: 

Quotes were received from three local painters to repair and paint 

the fingerpost on the square at Oakford and it was passed to give it 

to Jody Costello. 

The clerk confirmed that the noticeboard had been ordered to be 

placed outside Dryslwyn shop. 

Planning Matters: 

None. 

Standardisation of place names: 

A letter was received from the Address Management department 

mentioning the recommendation by the Standardisation of Place 
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Names Team to change ‘Neuaddlwyd’ to ‘Neuadd-lwyd’. It was 

passed to keep the present name. 

Consultation on Unadopted Roads in Wales: 

The consultation was distributed to the committee; no comment was 

made on the matter. 

IRPW Draft Annual Report Consultation: 

The committee was asked to read the consultation on the website 

and to pass any comments to the clerk. 

Any Other Business which requires urgent attention: 

A letter was read from Oakford’s Community Group asking for our 

approval to put up signs on the name of the village signs to notify 

salesmen that the villagers were not to receive any cold callers. 

The committee approved of this notion but couldn’t give permission 

because the village signs belonged to the Highways Department. 

Cllr. Ruby Williams noted that the trees in the layby in Ffosyffin were 

too low over the road and dangerous for motorists and that there 

was a pothole in the road outside New Foundry, Bro Ddewi. The clerk 

was asked to report to the Highways Department. 

 

The meeting finished at 8.35. 
 
The next meeting will be on 6th of November. 
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